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April 12, 2005         Ref:  2005-4-1 
 
 
Teung F. Chin, Ph.D. 
Office of Pest Management Policy 
Agricultural Research Service 
U.S. Department of Agriculture 
4700 River Road, Unit 149 
Riverdale, MD 20737-1237 
 
 
 
The following information is provided to you from the Western Integrated Pest Management 
Center regarding the use of chloroneb in the six-state Pacific Northwest region comprised of 
Alaska, Idaho, Oregon, Montana, Utah, and Washington.  This information is being sent in 
response to your request to Rick Melnicoe, Western Integrated Pest Management Center 
Director, March 21, 2005. 
 
I have made inquiries with respect to chloroneb use on the major crops cited in your March e-
mail.  None of the people I contacted reported that chloroneb was currently used on these crops.    
 
Thanks you for providing us this opportunity to provide input into the reregistration process. 
   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Jane M. Thomas 
Pacific Northwest Coalition Comment Coordinator 
Washington State Pest Management Resource Service 
Washington State University Tri-Cities 
2710 University Drive 
Richland, WA 99354 
phone: 509-372-7493 fax: 509-372-7491 
e-mail:  jmthomas@tricity.wsu.edu  
 


